
 

 

 

ATTLEBORO RETIREMENT BOARD 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

LEGAL SERVICES 

The Attleboro Retirement Board is seeking qualification statements from recognized law firms 
and individual attorneys interested in providing legal services for matters involving the Attleboro 
Municipal Contributory Retirement System as back up for its existing Board attorney in cases of 
conflicts or for specialty matters. 

Proposals will be received until 4:30 pm on Thursday, October 5, 2023 in accordance with the 
procedure described in the RFP.   

The Attleboro Retirement Board reserves the right to reject any bid or portion of a bid, to waive 
any informalities in a bid, & to award contract as shall be deemed in the best interest of the 
Board.  Late proposals will be rejected. 

Questions regarding this RFP shall be submitted electronically via email to Ken Badertscher @ 
retirement@cityofattleboro.us before September 27, 2023 (1:30 P.M. local time).  Questions 
presented after this time shall not be considered.  No question shall be considered which is not 
submitted in writing via email.  Any questions requiring consideration shall be answered in an 
addendum delivered to all registered Proposers via email (Mon-Fri) to all bid holders on record. 

A request for a copy of the RFP should be sent to: 

Ken Badertscher, Executive Director 
 Attleboro Retirement Board 
 77 Park Street 
 Attleboro, MA 02703 

Phone:  508-223-2222 ext 3201 
 E-Mail: retirement@cityofattleboro.us 
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